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Repair work on Terminal 1 North at Malta Freeport Terminals 

   

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that repair works 

will be carried out on Terminal 1 North at Malta Freeport Terminals – Marsaxlokk Harbour. 

 

Work will start from Tuesday 1st June 2021 and are expected to be completed by 

Thursday 15th July 2021. 

 

The work consists of replacing corroded chains on all the fenders on Terminal 1 North. 

 

Some of the work will be carried out by scuba divers who will be displaying the 

International Code of Signals flag “A”, while the works are being carried out 

 

Masters and vessel operators are instructed that they are to keep a sharp lookout, 

navigate with caution and slow speed (No Wake) and give the above-mentioned area a 

wide berth. They are to co-operate with the contractor on site. 

 

Masters of all vessels are also advised to keep a constant watch on VHF channel 14 

and/or 16 for any new information which will be advised by Marsaxlokk VTS. They are to 

comply with instructions issued on VHF channel 14 and/or 16 by Marsaxlokk VTS and by 

any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 36 
 


